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The Department of Public Welfare (DPW) may be able to help
with burial and cremation expenses.

Who is eligible?
We may be able to help if the deceased was:

receiving cash benefits from DPW at the time
of death 

OR
approved for cash benefits from DPW before
death (this includes newborns lost at or soon
after birth) 

OR
receiving Supplemental Security Income (SSI) 

OR
receiving nursing home care payments 
continuously before January 1, 1973.

How much will DPW pay?
DPW will pay up to $750 towards burial or 
cremation expenses.

Can my friends and family members help pay?
Yes, but the total value of contributions made 
by you and others, including money from
organizations and any money that was available to
the deceased, may affect the amount 
DPW pays.

Does it matter which funeral home I decide to use?
Yes. Your Funeral Director must be registered 
as a provider with us before we can help with
expenses. Your Funeral Director will be able to 
tell you if he or she is registered for payment 
with DPW.

How do I know if DPW will help with expenses?
For more information on burial payment please call
the Statewide Customer Service Center at: 
1-877-395-8930 or the Philadelphia Customer
Service Center at 1-215-560-7226.

For more information, visit our Web site at: www.dpw.state.pa.us and type “burial” in site
search.


	Page 1.eps
	Page 2.eps

